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RIDING OF THE BOUNDS 

The future of the Annual Riding of the Bounds is to be discussed.  Please read our Chairman’s letter which 

you have received with this newsletter. 

This year the Riding of the Bounds will take place on Wednesday 1st May.  A bus will leave Chapel Street at 

11.30am, to take Freemen around the bounds, followed with a meal served in the Town Hall.  This is open to 

all Freemen and partners, widows, daughters and sons.  Please show your support to this Freemen tradition. 

It is compulsory to ride around the bounds before the lunch so please do not request otherwise.  Please contact 

Arthur Herriott on 01289 332120 before 24th April if you wish to go. 

 

NEW FREEMEN                                                                                     

On 28th January 2019, 3 descendants of the Smith family became 

Freemen.  Anna Reay, Clare Durston and William Reay are the children 

of John M R Reay, the son of Mr & Mrs J R Reay.
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DAVID MOORE 

The family of David Moore 

have kindly donated his 

collection of photographs to 

the Guild. 

These, together with those of 

Jim Walker, are to be 

carefully catalogued within 

the Guild archives. A 

selection will be displayed in 

our museum, in the future. 
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